
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Hewitt 

 

Hello Year 1’s, 

 

I am very excited to meet you all and I cannot wait for 

you to hopefully join my class as planned in 

September, lots of fun things will be happening. I am 

looking forward to starting our learning journey 
together in Year 1 and seeing your character shine.  

Have a fun-filled summer holidays, get lots of rest 

and hopefully I will see you in September!  

 


